Exit Process FAQs
1. Has the PaPOS/Indicator 14 process changed for selected LEA cohorts starting the 2022-2023 school year?
Yes, starting in 2022-2023 school year, LEAs in beginning the two- year cohorts will need to use the completed revised () Summary of Academic Achievement and Functional Performance (SAAFP pilot form) for the Exit Process.

2. Can I use the revised forms if I am not currently in a PaPOS/I14 cohort? 
No, and it is not required at this time.

3. Should I contact my current data system manager to include the revised forms in our current system if I am in a PaPOS cohort 3 .
No, as this is a pilot year for the forms. 
               
4.  In Part 1 of the SAAFP in “Student exited school as: how do I know if a student received a GED? If the student drops out and states that they will attempt to get a GED, it is recorded as a Drop-out. 

5. Will I be able to enter midyear graduations in Leader before the May database opening?  No, the Exit Process data entry will begin in March, but a hard or electronic copy of the revised SAAFP for the pilot Exit Process is available to complete and entered when the Leader PaPOS is available.

6. If I have questions regarding the Exit Process who can I contact? Please send any questions to papos@pattanpgh.net or contact your regional PaTTAN  or  local IU TaC Secondary Transition Consultant. The west contact is Elaine Neugebauer at eneugebauer@pattanpgh.net , Lisa Russo at lrusso@pattankop.net and Ryan Romanowski at rromanowski@pattan.net











